
STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION 

To: Mayor Gavin Buckley 

From: David Jarrell, City Manager 

Date: December 5, 2021 

Subject: O-37-21, Exempt Service – Position Classification Update

This Ordinance makes a technical correction by removing the Development/Events Specialist 

position from the Exempt Service position classification since it was converted to a Civil 

Service position in June 2020 with the passage of Resolution 38-20. 

Prepared by David Jarrell, City Manager 


